
Letter required for the delegation of vote:

To be addressed to the IAU Secretary General:
Dr. Hilligje van’t Land 
Executive Director, International Universities Bureau,
Secretary General, International Association of Universities
UNESCO House
1 rue Miollis, Paris
France


“As I will not be able to attend the 16th IAU General Conference in Dublin, Ireland, I hereby nominate X, as a duly accredited representative to take part in the elections on behalf of University X. “
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